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UPDATE TO BPA SAFETY NOTICE 1/99 

(TSE ZEROX CONTAINERS) 

 
Safety Notice 1/99 requires the fitting of a protection flap to ALL Vector and Zerox containers 

used for static line parachuting. This was due to the possible extraction of the curved pin used to 

close the reserve container. 

 

This safety notice did not affect equipment that used a straight reserve pin such as Javelin or 

Telesis containers 

 

Later designs of the Zerox container now use a straight pin.  

 

At the Riggers Sub Committee meeting of the 1st February 2018 it was agreed that Zerox 

containers should only be subject to this safety notice when fitted with the older style curved pin 

and RSL. 

 

Those of the newer, straight pin design, do not require the addition of the protector flap as per 

SN 1/99.  

 

 

Jeff Montgomery 

Safety & Technical Officer 

 

    

9th February 2018 
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